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Wendy Collard

From: Rebecca Murray
Sent: Monday, 13 November 2023 01:36 p.m.
To:
Subject: Re: Local Government Official Information request - 994989

Kia ora  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request 
 
I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request received 17 October 2023, with the time frame clarified via a 
phone call on 25 October 2023. 
 
Request 
 
During the period of 2021, 2022, and up to 2023 most recent data available. How many parking enforcement 
infringements were issued by warranted officers employed by the DCC and, how much revenue was generated in 
each year as stipulated above? 
 
Please find below the response to your question raised. 
 

Financial Year Period Number of Infringements Issued Total Revenue 
1 July 2020 - 30 June 2021 39,218                         $1,550,715.00 
1 July 2021 - 30 June 2022  34,224                         $1,904,544.00  
1 July 2022 - 30 June 2023 41,946 $2,658,585.00 
1 July 2023 - 27 October 2023 11,728 $706,636.00 

 
I trust this answers you request. 
 
Kā mihi 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku / Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group 

P  03 477 4000 | E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz  
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
 
 
 

From: Rebecca Murray  
Sent: Wednesday, 18 October 2023 12:02 p.m. 
To:  
Subject: Re: Local Government Official Information request - 994989 
 
Kia ora  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request 
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I have been allocated your LGOIMA request to complete. 
 
Just to clarify please advise if the periods you have requested the parking enforcement infringement information for 
is in calendar years January – December 2021, 2022, 2023 or financial years 1 July – 30 June 2021, 2022, 2023, to 
most recent 2024. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kā mihi 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku / Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group 

P  03 477 4000 | E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz  
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
 
 
 

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, 17 October 2023 10:12 a.m. 
To: Official Information <officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 994989 
 

 has submitted a LGOIMA request - 994989. 

Below are the details of the request 

Request details: 
Please provide information regarding Dunedin City Council parking enforcement. During the period of 2021, 2022, 
and up to 2023 most recent data available. How many parking enforcement infringements were issued by warranted 
officers employed by the DCC and, how much revenue was generated in each year as stipulated above? Please do 
not include infringements from other regulatory services.  

File attachment (file name) 
No file uploaded 

Name 
 

Email address 
 

Mailing address 

Contact phone number 
 




